Tree Contractor on site August 22, 2020

THP’s contractor, Maple Hill Tree Services, will be on site on August 22 to remove a
dead tree down to trunk level as well as some of its limbs. This action is in response to
a resident in the neighbourhood who informed us a dead tree had fallen on the
Speakman Drive property (not near the work site). The contractor will also assess
whether other trees need to be removed. Going forward, we will be working with
Infrastructure Ontario to discuss a fulsome review of all trees on the property.

We will continue to share information as it becomes available. As always, we welcome
all of your questions and comments, and are committed to working together throughout
this development. Please send your questions to public.affairs@thp.ca



